
Scan the QR code for more
information on cosmetology
facility sanitation.

435-986-2580

To report a complaint, please
contact the Southwest Utah
Public  Health Department.

Or scan the QR code
to file a complaint
online:

To prevent personal injury or infection, please be
aware of these important requirements from 
Rule R392-702 Cosmetology Facility Sanitation:

Nail technicians must wash hands
with soap and water before
performing any nail technology
services.

UV sterilizers or light boxes are not
infection control devices and cannot
be used as a replacement for manual
washing, rinsing, and disinfection
procedures.

Single-use implements—including
nail files, buffer blocks, sponges,
and cotton—can only be used on a
single client and cannot be reused.

Each whirlpool foot spa must be
drained, cleaned, and circulated with
disinfectant before use on a new client.
Except in the case of a non-circulating
foot bath with a removable liner when
the liner is replaced after each use.

Multi-use implements or tools
must be cleaned, rinsed, and
disinfected before use on a new
client.

Only a licensed master esthetician is
authorized to use a razor-type callus
shaver designed and intended to cut
or shave growths of skins. You can
ask to see the license.

Informational
notice to clients

This notice must be posted in a location readily
visible to anyone who enters the cosmetology facility.


